
                                                                                          
  ISG-INTERNATIONAL 

19 October 2023 
 
 
 
Sub: Postponement of Annual Day Celebrations 
 
 

Dear Parents 

 We regret to inform you that due to some unavoidable circumstances the Annual Day 
scheduled to be held on 26th October, 2023, has been postponed. 

 The revised date will be informed later. 

 Please note that the dress rehearsal scheduled for Sunday, 22nd October stands cancelled. 

All students of Grades 6 to 12 will disperse at 2.30 pm as usual on 22nd October. 

We regret any inconvenience caused in this regard. 

  

Best wishes 

  

  

  

Principal 

 
 


